
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Worship Service 
11am in the Sanctuary 

 
 

March of Adventurers & Pathfinders into church 
 

Invocation 
 

Welcome Paula Carrillo  
 

Adventurer Pledge, Law and Song  
Matthew and Daniella  

 
Pathfinder Pledge, Law and Song 

Joselyn, Mateo and Najuah  
 

Scripture Reading Daniel 1:5-8 NKJV  
Timi 

 
Praise in Worship 

He Is Exalted 
NAH 454 We’re Marching To Zion 

 
Tithes and Offerings  

 
Children's Story Pastor Les Ackie 

 
The year in a glance based on Pathfinder law  

Aki and Andrew  
 

Investiture Ceremony  
 

Family Prayer Khetavath Family 
 

Special Item Sharolyn  
 

Sermon Pastor Ian Sweeney, BUC President 
 

Hymn SDAH 86 How Great Thou Art 
 

Benediction 
 

Reflection in Silent Meditation 
 
 

 

Sunset Times 
Today: 4:27pm   Next Friday: 4:39pm (Watford) 

 
 

 

 

 

Pathfinder Bible Experience 
is the official name for the 
event where Pathfinders 
form teams from their local 
club to test their knowledge 
of specific Bible books and 
commentary sections with 
other Pathfinders. There are 

four different levels, starting with Area. To qualify to 
advance to the next level, a PBE team must score at least 
90% of the top score for that level.  The highest level is the 
Division Level where PBE teams from all over North 
America meet. It is a very enriching programme for all 
pathfinders and we are looking for more pathfinders to 
take the challenge.   

 
 
 

Contacts 
Pastor Jacques Venter 

jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941 
Pastor Geert Tap 

gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942 
Pastor Lolly Fontaine 

lfontaine@secadventist.org.uk / 07713 452 265 
Stanborough Centre – Danilo Puškaš 

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07908 362431 
Church Clerk – Pat Swan 

swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07926 119981 
www.stanboroughchurch.org 

facebook.com/stanboroughpc 
twitter.com/stanboroughpc 

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm 
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 

  

 

 
 
 
 

20 January 2018 
 
 

Welcome to 
Stanborough Park Church 

 

 
 

Pathfinder Investiture 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission: 
 

“Strong and Faithful” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Stanborough Park 

609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL 
 
 
 



Morning Prayer Meeting  
9-9.30am in the Maple Room 

 
 

Sabbath School  
9.45am 

 

Welcome Aarinola Ayo-Ipaye 
Hymn NAH 592 Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee 

Prayer Paula Carrillo 
Mission Story Olufikayo Bright 
Scripture Song Daniel 2:20-23 

Lesson Study “God or Mammon” 
Mission Offering Elena Turturica 

Hymn NAH 10 My Maker And My King 
Prayer George Ross 

 

Parallel Service 
11am in the Cedar/Sycamore room 

 
Speaker:  Geert Tap 

Title: One More  
Praise Leader:  Dan Sabatier  
Coordinator:  Chantal Alen 

 
Announcements & Diary 

 

The Family Ministries Prayer Basket is held by the 
Browne family. We invite the church family to pray for 
John, Amy and Alex. “Our prayer request as a family is 
that God would draw us closer to Him and to each 
other in this coming year.” Now this is eternal life: that 
they know you, the only true God, and Jesus Christ, 
whom you have sent. John 17:3 

 

The Church Clerk is on holiday until 24 January. Emails will 
be responded to as soon as possible. 
 

Inside Stanborough Winter Edition There are just three 
bundles remaining to be delivered. 
 

The Experience will be held on Tuesday 13 February, 
7pm. 
 

Welfare department Please remember the urgent 
need for non-perishable foods such as packets, tins 
and jars. 
 

Expenses Claims for 2017 Please ensure these are submitted 
to the Treasury by 31 January, to Wederly Aguiar or Pam 
Robertson, or to treasury@stanboroughchurch.org. 
 

Mark Finlay Series Available The 'Empowered By The Spirit' 
series of meetings can now obtained on 4 DVDs for £6. 
Order your copy from Personal Ministries desk after the 
service or email spcavteam@gmail.com. 
 

Sunday Sale 28 January, 12-2pm. Usual Stalls and light 
refreshments including lunches. Proceeds to go to 
support the Soup Run into London every Friday evening 
to feed the rough sleepers. 
 

The Singing Group No visit today 
 

Prayer Meeting every Wednesday at 7.30pm. 
 

The Soup Run on Friday 26 January will be led by Pat 
Walton and the driver is Les Dean.  If you would like to go 
on the Soup Run please contact Pat Walton 01923 
672500.  The Soup Run is in urgent need of men's warm 
clothing and sleeping bags. 
 

Let’s Walk is a great New Year’s Resolution! Our first three 
dates are 27 January, 17 February and 31 March, to be 
confirmed in case of ice or the wrong type of snow! 

 

Fellowship Lunch 3 February Please book using the 
envelopes at the desk and place in the offering plate or 
email fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com, by 30 January.  
 

Barn Dance 24 February, 6.30pm. A light supper will be 
included with the ticket. Please see Alix or Monica to 
book and guarantee your place. 

International Night 24 March Join in the celebration of 
the huge variety of cultures we enjoy at Stanborough. A 
variety of foods will be available, and the evening will 
close with a show. Please email annap@talktalk.net if 
you would like to book a table for your country. 
 

Parents in Prayer 27 January, 4.30pm.   All are invited to 
come and pray for their children/grandchildren. 
 

From the Conference Treasurer 
 

Cheques for tithes and offerings should be made 
payable to South England Conference of SDAs, and 
not to Stanborough Park Church, please. 
 

Collect your receipts from the desk after the service 
each week. We have limited storage facilities for them. 
 

Italian Classes with Annalisa Molteni every Wednesday 
starting 7 February, 6.30pm. For more information 
contact Annalisa at annalisa.buraglio@gmail.com. 
 
ICC Say Thank You ICC Thailand has sent us a short 
video from all the children to say thank you for the 
generous donation of £1470 that was collected on the 
23 December 2017. 
 

New Year’s Concert Thank you to all who attended the 
New Year’s concert and donated £555 to Alternatives 
Watford. We will be handing over the donation to 
Angela Such, Manager of this wonderful charity, on 24 
February. There is still an opportunity to donate, visit their 
website at https://www.alternativeswatford.co.uk  
 

CPR Hour of Prayer Come and support us tomorrow 
night, 21 January, 8pm as we host Christians Across 
Watford for an hour of prayer. This is an opportunity for 
us to connect with other Christians in Watford. CPR 
stands for Continues Prayer Revolution and is based on 
the idea that if Christians across Watford pray together 
without ceasing, more people will open their hearts to 
God. 

 

 

Adventurer & Pathfinder Club News 
 

2018 Registration We invite children in our church 
and their friends to join the club. Registration and 
Parents’ Meeting from tomorrow at 10am. 
 

Mentors needed! The club is growing and we need 
more mentors who can give two Sundays per month. 
 

 

 

Weekly Bible Study Groups 
 

Sabbath afternoons 3.30-4.30pm in the Armstrong Hall. 
Studying the book of Romans. 
 

Monday evenings 7.30-8.30pm in the Maple Room. 
Studying the book of Revelation. 
 

Tuesday mornings 10.30-11.30am in the Maple Room. 
Studying the book of Hebrews. 


